
✠Twenty–first Sunday in Ordinary Time✠ 
August 26, 2012 

Mass Intentions For The Week of 
August 27th – September 2nd  

Monday  7:30 AM Genevieve Alibert✞ 

  9:00 AM John P. Purdie✞ 

Tuesday  7:30 AM Mr. & Mrs. Rich Davis 

  9:00 AM Jacqueline Murray✞ 

Wednesday 9:00 AM Emilio Nadal✞ 

  6:30 PM  Gabrielle & Alexis Garvey 

Thursday  7:30 AM Robert Mothershead✞ 

  9:00 AM Tyler Family 

Friday   9:00 AM Jason Lewis 

  6:30 PM Megan Bevill 

Saturday  9:00 AM Holy Souls in Purgatory✞ 

  5:00 PM James Lee Bever 

  7:00 PM Libby Vinso 

Sunday  7:30 AM Kevin Mullins✞ 

  9:00 AM  Joan Nebel 

  10:30 AM  John Moloko 

  12:15 PM  People of St. William of York 
 

+Confession Schedule+ 
August 27th – September 1st 
 Tuesday:  9:30 AM 

 Thursday:  9:30 AM 

 Saturday:  9:30 AM 

 Saturday:  3:30 PM - 4:30 PM* 

 Saturday:  6:30 PM (Spanish) 
 

(*The penitent in the confessional at 4:30 PM will be 
the last confession heard.) 

 
 

Baptismal Preparation Class 
The next Baptismal Preparation Class in English will 
be held on Wednesday, September 26that 7:30 PM 
in the Library. The next Spanish Baptismal Prepara-
tion Class will be held on Saturday, Sept. 8th at 8:30 
AM in the Brent Room. It is mandatory that all par-
ents register with the parish office (659-1102) before 
the class. 

Calling all Bakers!!!! 
Please join us in helping out with the Dessert Booth for 

the IFF on September 9th. We need help with the baked 

goods and manning the tables. Check your recipe books 

and look for the family favorites. For more information 

or to volunteer please call Deborah Bolas at (540) 318-

6045 or email at dan3e457@aol.com. 

 

 

Celebrating a Silver or Golden 
Wedding Anniversary This Year? 

Were you married in 1962 or 1987? Then Join Bishop 

Loverde for the 2012 Marriage Jubilee Mass to be cele-

brated on Sunday, October 14th at 2:30 PM at the Cathe-

dral of St. Thomas More. Contact the parish office to 

register no later than September 14th. For more info. visit 

www.arlingtondiocese.org/familylife/MJM.php. 

 

 

Schedule Changes 
*The Parish office will be closed on Monday, September 

3rd in observance of the Labor Day Holiday. We will 

reopen on Tuesday, September 4th at 9:30 AM.  

*We will be on a modified Mass Schedule on Monday, 

September 3rd in observance of the Labor Day Holiday. 

*There will be no Spanish Confessions on September 8th. 

 

 

Fr. Magat’s Run for Seminarians  
Please support Fr. Magat as he runs the Marine Corps 10 

K on October 28, 2012 as part of the Arlington Dio-

cese’s Run For Seminarians Team. Check can be made 

to: Diocese of Arlington (memo: Fr. Magat) He is re-

sponsible for raising $250 for the Vocations Office to 

support our seminarians in their studies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, is a process of 

study and prayer for adults who: wish to join the Catholic 

Church; were baptized Catholic, but never received the 

Sacraments of Penance, Eucharist, or Confirmation; are 

interested in exploring the Faith, but are unsure of join-

ing; or practicing Catholics who wish to learn a bit more 

about their Faith. Fr. Magat and Fr. DeMartino would 

like to invite anyone who is interested to join them on 

Wednesday evening’s beginning September 5th at 7:30 

PM in the parish center. Call the parish office to register 

at (540) 659-1102. 



The Youth  

School Position Available: 
Part time Extended Day Program staff to supervise children before 

school Monday-Friday 7-8 AM and/or after school Monday-

Wednesday 3:30-6 PM. Please contact our school office to apply. 
 

Why choose Catholic School? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ST. WILLIAM OF YORK 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Solid Academics 
 Special focus on WRITING SKILLS 

 High school credit in Math and Spanish 

 Technology and Spanish from Kindergarten 

 Addressing diverse learning needs 

Strong Morals and Virtue 
 Lessons in virtue and Christian morality 

 Committed to patriotism and the military 

 Freedom to live out Christian identity 

 Disciplined school environment 

Registrations now being accepted!  
Email Mr. Nicely for a tour at: 

fnicely@stwillschool.org 
For more information you may contact the  

school office at 540-659-5207 
Monday—Friday 8:00 AM—3:30 PM. 

Vibrant Catholic Culture 
 Celebrating feast days and Christian Seasons 

 Daily prayer & weekly Mass 

 Traditional Catholic devotions 

 Priests on campus regularly 

Girls Varsity  
Volleyball Coach Needed  

If you are interested in coaching the Girl’s 

Varsity Volleyball team at St. William of 

York (a team composed of parish school, 

CCD & homeschooled athletes) please contact 

Tony Greco at tonygreco46@yahoo.com or 

(703) 675-9061. 
 

 

Join Scouting Night 
St. William of York offers several programs 

from the Boy Scouts of America which pro-

vide age appropriate activities designed to 

achieve the overall aims of character develop-

ment, citizenship training, and personal fit-

ness. Programs include:  

Cub Scout Pack 142 provides a year-round, 

family-oriented program for boys in grades 1-

5.  

Boy Scouts Troop 142 provides a year-round, 

youth-lead program for boy in grade 6-12 (age 

11-17). 

Venture Crew 142 provides a youth develop-

ment program for boys and girls of high 

school and college age (ages 14-20) that pro-

vides positive experiences to help young peo-

ple mature and to prepare them to become 

responsible and caring adults.  

To learn more about these organizations, 

please come to our Join Scouting Night on 

Monday, September 10th at 6:30 PM in the St. 

William of York parish center. You may also 

direct your questions to our Chartered Organi-

zation Representative, Andy Walker, at (540) 

288-2059 or email COR@pack142.org. 

 

Registration is open until September 9th. 
There will be no registrations accepted after September 9th. Plan accordingly and get your regis-
tration form(s), required documentation and payments in early. Tuition is due in full at the time 
of registration. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the office 

at 659-5705 or email us at reoffice@swoycc.org. Office hours are Mon.—Fri. 9 AM—3 PM 
 

A reminder for upcoming 8th graders that all required 7th grade assignments should have been completed and turned in prior 
to the end of classes: If you are in doubt, please call the RE office. Turn in any missing assignments prior to the beginning of 
classes on September 16th.  
 A) Sponsor letter (even if the Sponsor is a St. William of York parishioner) 
 B) Saint Report 
 C) Service hour log sheet (at least ½ should have been turned in).  
Catechist and Assistant meeting: There will be a meeting held on August 28th and August 29th for all Catechist and 
Assistants beginning at 7:00 PM in the parish center. Please RSVP to the RE office to which session you would like to 
attend. Bishop Loverde has directed that all catechists and classroom assistants make a Profession of Faith. All those 
serving us this upcoming year will be asked to take the oath of Fidelity.  



In Our Parish 

This week in our Parish 
Sunday, August 26 

1:30 PM: Baptism (Church) 

Monday, August 27 

First Day of School  

6:30 PM: Finance Council Meeting (Parish Office) 

7:00 PM: IFF Meeting (Brent Room) 

7:00 PM: Venture Crew (K of C Hall) 

Tuesday, August 28 

9:00 AM: Preschool Open House  

9:30 AM: Confessions (Church) 

1:00 PM: Senior Brian Train (Brent Room) 

7:00 PM: Catechist Meeting (Center) 

Wednesday, August 29 

9:30 AM: Liturgy of the Hours (Brent Room) 

3:15 PM: Girl Scouts (Brent Room) 

7:00 PM: Catechist Meeting (Center) 

Thursday, August 30 

9:00 AM: Preschool Meet n Greet (Classrooms) 

9:30 AM: Confessions (Church) 

7:00 PM: Legion of Mary (Brent Room) 

Friday, August 31 

½ Day of School (No Extended Care) 

9:00 AM: Preschool Meet n Greet (Classroom) 

Saturday, September 1 
9:30 AM: Confessions (Church) 

2:00 PM: Spanish Mission (Brent Room) 

3:30 PM: Confessions (Church) 

6:30 PM: Spanish Confessions (Church) 

7:00 PM: Spanish Baptism (Church) 
 
 

St. William of York Outreach 
The Outreach Pantry currently has a need for the follow-

ing items: Pasta sauce, macaroni & cheese, boxed pota-

toes, small bags of rice, Bisquick, corn bread, pancake 

mix, and syrup. Also the following items would be 

greatly appreciated: shampoo, deodorant, toothbrushes 

and toothpaste, shave cream, disposable razors, deter-

gent, dish liquid, and bathroom tissue. Thank you for 

your continuing generosity during these busy times for 

the Outreach. 
 

 

Young Adults Corner 
Young Adults (ages 21-40 single and married) Book/

Movie Club: Join Fr. Magat on Monday Nights at 7:30 

PM at Bella Cafe. We will be reading “The Hunger 

Games” by Suzanne Collins. For more info. contact Fa-

ther Magat at fathermagat@gmail.com. The next meet-

ing will be on Monday, August 27th.  

Stitches of Compassion 
The next meeting of Stitches of Compassion will be Sep-

tember 13th in the Brent Room 10:00-12:00. Mark your 

calendar with our future dates Oct. 18th and Nov. 15th. 

All ages and expertise levels are welcome to join our 

group. Questions, contact Sharyn Drollinger (540) 720-

1734. 
 

 

Brain Train 
Our next Brain Train is Tuesday, August 28th in the 

Brent Room from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM. Join us for 

games, friends and fun while keeping your mind exer-

cised. Any questions contact Sharyn Drollinger (540) 

720-1734. 
 

 

Work Camp 2013 Fundraiser 
Metal Re-cycling Free Pick-Up continues. Thank-you 

for re-cycling your metal. Ask your neighbors too. Your 

recycling efforts will help send a teenager to Work 

Camp 2013, a Catholic Retreat and community service 

program. Any type of METAL is accepted: any appli-

ance, cars, car parts, motors, equipment, lawn/riding 

mowers, tools, blades, exercise equipment, bikes, metal 

lawn chairs/deck furniture, wires, extension cords, old 

faucet, pipes, metal tubing, metal anything… We’ll pick 

them up for free as a recycling fund raiser for our youth 

group. To schedule pick up, call Paul (540) 288-9940.  

 

 

 

 

Please Patronize our Sponsors 
These Advertisers have been generous with their support 

of our parish bulletin. Let us say thanks by supporting 

their businesses.  To advertise in our bulletin call 1-800-

883-4343. 

Sponsor of the Week 
We would like to thank 

 

“La Rosetta Ristorante” 
 

this week for  
sponsoring an ad in our weekly bulletin. 

 

If you are interested in sponsoring an ad 
 in our bulletin please call  

1(800) 883-4343. 

mailto:fathermagat@gmail.com


St. William of York International Food Festival 
Theme: God Bless the USA  

Sunday, September 9, 2012 from 1:00 PM until 7:00 PM 
 

Chairman: Bob Grezek— rdgreczek@yahoo.com   540-659-7503 

Co-Chairman: Frank Santana—fiifrs@aol.com    540-446-1869 

Sponsorships: Ann Smith—pxy843@verizon.net   540-720-3653 

Can you or your business donate gifts for prizes? Interested in a sponsorship? Many Levels available. Please call Ann. 

Games: Kathy Gross—kathy.skgross@gmail.com     540-737-5574 

We are in need of adults and or older teens to assist with running the games; please contact Kathy. (Looking for dona-

tions of small toys, or stuffed animals for prizes. Please bring to White Elephant donation center marked as prizes.) 

Drink/Supplies: Jim Everett— jimeverett47@gmail.com  540-720-4337 

Volunteer Coordinator: Bob Greczek—rdgreczek@yahoo.com  540-659-7503:Want to help in any area? Sign up for an 

hour or more of your time—Please contact Bob. Sign up sheets will be available after Mass at a later date in August.  

White Elephant Sale Coordinator: Deborah Greczek—rdgreczek@yahoo.com  540-659-7503: Have items for the White 

Elephant Sale? The trailer is located behind the school on the left of the path to the Thrift Shop, items may be dropped 

off at any time. Call Deborah with any questions.  

Wanted a Few Good… 
Hands. Several hardy individuals are needed to assist with picking up the tents for IFF on Sat., Sept. 10th from Ft. Belvoir 

(leave church lot about 7:30 AM); a crew to set up the tents on the church grounds about 10:30 AM Sat. the 10th, a crew to 

take down and return the tents to Ft. Belvoir on Mon., Sept. 12th. Helpers will need heavy duty gloves and sledge hammers for 

set-up. Two trucks needed to pick-up the tents at Ft. Belvoir and two to return them. Also needed is someone to head up setup 

or take-down crew. Please contact Frank Santana or Bob Greczek to assist.  

Donations Needed 
Donations are needed for the white elephant sale for IFF. PLEASE bring gently used items (books, furniture, small appliances 

in good working condition) to the trailer behind the school (left side of the path on way to Thrift Shop). Especially in need of 

some small toys and stuffed animals to use for prizes. Please label bag or box, “prizes”. 

Offer Your Prayers 
Prayer Request… 
 

Please keep everyone who is serving in Iraq and Af-

ghanistan and their family members in your prayers.   
 

Jeff Abramaitys, Ralph Allison, Gary Anderson, John 

Bernier, Denise Bilodeau, OJ Block, Phillip Churchill, 

George Davis III, Brian Dawson, Robert Deisbeck, Na-

than Dobbins, John Ferry, Brian Flanagan, Keirsten 

Hage, Jason Heuer, Denise Huff, Steve Jameson, John 

Koretke, Ryan Kraft, Nicholas Kubick, Joseph LaP-

lante, Kent Larson, Tyron Anthony Layug, Joseph Mar-

tello, Robert Mills, Shane Montgomery, Travis Morgan, 

Mike Parrot, Howard Pavlat, Jr., Gavin Reed, Thomas 

Ryan, Daniel Stehm, Daniel Stone, Gregory Thomas, 

Mark Thomas, Chris Tolliver and Steve Wasilewski. 
 

Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands. Protect 

them as they protect us. Bless them and their families 

for the selfless acts they perform for us in our time of 

need. Amen. 
 

If you have a relative serving in Iraq or Afghanistan and 

would like to have his/her name included in our prayer 

list, please contact the parish office. 

Theology on Tap 
The Office for Family Life and Young Adult Ministry for the 

Diocese of Arlington is excited to announce its next Theology 

on Tap series in Fredericksburg, Virginia! Join us for this 

"three-pack" of discussion, fellowship and faith! Our Fall se-

ries is titled "Living in Truth: Faith in the Public Square."The 

series will be held 7:00 PM (talk begins at 7:30 PM) at the 

Blue and Gray Brewing Company (3300 Dill Smith Drive) in 

Fredericksburg, Virginia. Questions? Contact Erin Kisley at 

(703) 841-2549 

Sept 10: Soren Johnson, Special Assistant to the Bishop for 

Evangelization and Media, Diocese of Arlington 

Sept 17: Jeff Caruso, Director of the Virginia Catholic Con-

ference 

Sept 24: Sr. Terese Auer, O.P., Chair of the Bioethics Depart-

ment at John Paul the Great High School 

 

Revitalize Your Faith  
Are you looking to revitalize your faith? Please join us for Christ 

life– Discovering Christ. Enjoy a free dinner, listen to a dynamic 

teaching and join in a small group discussion about the meaning 

of life in Jesus Christ. Discovering Christ is a seven-week series 

that will begin Thurs., Sept. 27, and includes a life-changing re-

treat on Sat., Nov. 3. For more info. and your personal invitation 

to register visit: http://www.christlifestmaryofsorrows.org. 

Around the Diocese 

In August we will meet each Monday at 

7:00 PM in the Brent Room.  


